
Congratulatory Remarks

  Dear Colleagues and Academic Friends in the all Fields, 

  I am honored to participate with you all at this conference. This conference main 

topic is quite a timely and important issues on Climate Crisis and Sustainability: 

Vulnerability, Resilience, and Adaptation. The conference program has already 

shaped up to be excellent, and the networking opportunities will be indeed 

outstanding.

  I add my best wishes for a successful and fruitful conference and my thanks to 

all organizing committee for their great work to preparation.

  I am looking forward to an excellent meeting with great scientists from different 

countries around the Asian regions and sharing new and exciting results in Disaster 

risk management, which will be held in Jeju, from July20‐21, 2023
  The backdrop of the beautiful and historic city of Jeju Island will add to the 

pleasure of the meeting and provide wonderful lasting memories beyond the 

science.

Yours Sincerely

Co-President, Asian Association for Crisisonomy

Dr. Keiko Kitagawa


